
Birthday Celebrations 
28 October - Jett

5 November - Ava
26 November - Nolan

"Building Success and Friendship"

DARTMOOR PRIMARY SCHOOL
2022 NEWSLETTER -  TERM 4, WEEK 11

D A R T M O O R  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L  I S  A  C H I L D  S A F E  S C H O O L

Making eels
during MARC.








Science

Term 4
Important Dates



Tues 13th - Come to school dressed in

Christmas colours.



Wed 14th -  Special Lunch for students
and 

EOY Celebration at 5:30pm.
Students to wear school uniform.






Mon 30th and Tue 31st Jan - Testing
Wed 1st Feb - School Starts












2023 Foundation

students will have each
Wednesday off school

from the 8th February to
8th March.




Student having fun making
volcanoes with Miss Danni!






2023: Term 1



Staff at Dartmoor Primary School would like to
wish our families and community a very Merry
Christmas and a safe New Year.

It's been a wonderful year without any COVID
lockdowns. We look forward to the continued 
 support of our School Council, Parent Club
members and community in 2023. 

Next year Mrs Firth returns to the Senior
classroom and unfortunately we farewell Ms
Bron but hopefully we will see her again in the
near future.  

Due to receiving an Out of School Care (OSHC)
Grant from the Department to cover 2023/24,
we are putting out an Expression of Interest for
staff.  Please refer to the back page for further
information. There are many benefits to an
OSHC service for our school and community
and looking forward to this being implemented.









"Building Success and Friendship"



My School
Connect



We are excited to

announce that we have
available a cashless

portal that will assist in
tracking special school

events, uniform shop and
other fundraisers.  






First families will need to
create an account:

https://myschoolconnect.
com.au

"Join Now"
Create an account

Search School
Create Students and link

to Classroom



*** Transaction fees apply that
will be visible at checkout for the

use of the portal ***









Bronny our Art
Therapist shared
her final day with
us during term 4. 

 We have
appreciated the
support Bronny 
 provided us over
the term and we
hope she pops in
to see us again!



Remembrance Day  11 November 

At Dartmoor Primary our school leaders hosted a
beautiful ceremony paying tribute to our fallen

soldiers. Thank you to our families who joined us.







https://myschoolconnect.com.au/


"Building Success and Friendship"



Transition Day

8 December 2022



Our 2023 Foundation students
Finn, Kai and Cace attended

school for the whole day today
and had a super fun day with

their peers.



Chloe, Gemma and Eliza also
had their transition days at

their 2023 school!





MARC Teacher, Mrs Frankland had her last day
with us for the year and was lucky to come

canoeing with us!



There will be a new MARC teacher for 2023,
Mrs Frankland has been a great asset and did

so many fun and creative pieces with the
students. 



We wish Mrs Frankland well with her future

endeavours and hope to see you again!







Canoe Day
Tuesday 6 December



Thank you to the team at
Paestan Canoe Hire for a
wonderful day out.  We
learned lots of valuable
information and skills! 








"Building Success and Friendship"

Students learnt about and got to touch the fossil of a triceratops that is
about 67 million years old. 

From the Cretaceous period, found in Montana USA. It is the most
complete triceratops ever found in history. 313 bones in total in a

triceratops they found 267 bones of this one. 
This fossil cost $3 million for the Melbourne museum to purchase so it

can be housed in Australia. We saw poo, teeth, claws, footprints,
jawbones, horns and a head!






"Building Success and Friendship"

During Term 4 all students
got to learn Golf skills from
Professional Golfer Craig,

which were held at the
Dartmoor Golf Club. 

This was made possible with
assistance from a Sporting
Schools Grant we received.

We are well on our way to replacing our Playground.  A big
shout to everyone within and outside the school

community who has contributed to the fundraising
activities over the past 2 years.   Our hopes and dreams

continue for a little longer.





Emergency Services
Friday 9th December



Thank you to Annemaree from the

Dartmoor Bush Nursing Centre
organising this day for us, we learned

heaps on the types of Emergency
Services that operate throughout

Victoria and in Dartmoor.



150th Birthday Merchandise 



Items still available on the My School Connect app or pop in to
see us during 1:30 and 2:15pm.  



All items would make a would great Christmas gifts with

proceeds going to a good cause! Limited Edition Dartmoor PS
Keyrings | USB contains the history power point | Dartmoor

Recipe book with student and staffs favourites 



Michael Greenham's magazines are also available - $35-$50



Brick Orders require a form to be completed - $35 






